Colman Junior School South Park Avenue Norwich NR4 7AU



Colman Infant School Colman Road Norwich NR4 7AW

6th November 2023

Dear Parents/ Carers.

Year 6 Trip to Duxford

We are delighted to announce a trip for Year 6 to the Imperial War Museum Duxford on 23rd November 2023. This trip links with both our current topic: "How World War 2 Impacted Our Local Area" and our upcoming topic: "The Battle of Britain." During this trip, the children will develop their understanding of key context for these events, as well as seeing real equipment and vehicles from the era to enrich the curriculum offer in school. This working airfield and former World War 2 airbase is a vast site, so we will be focussing our visit on the American Air Museum and Battle of Britain Exhibition with opportunities to explore further displays should we get the time.

The trip depart school at 9am for a 10.15am arrival at Duxford, and we will depart at 2pm from Duxford for a return to school in time for the end of the school day. Children will need to bring a packed lunch and water bottled. However, if your child is eligible for free school meals then a packed lunch will be provided by the school. Children should wear normal school uniform and have a coat with them. If children wish to bring spending money than they should bring no more than £10 in spending money for which they will be responsible.

For the trip to go ahead, we will require a contribution of £14.00 per child which will cover the cost of transport to and from Duxford. If we do not receive sufficient contributions then the trip will not be able to go ahead. If you child is eligible for Pupil Premium then the cost of the trip will be funded by the school. Please complete the reply slip if you are contributing towards the trip via cash/cheque or card machine or eligible for Pupil Premium. If you are contributing via ParentPay then we will gather your consent electronically.

Find out more about Imperial War Museum Duxford at: www.iwm.org.uk/duxford

Best regards, The Year 6 Team. Mr Thorne and Mr Furlong Please return to School Office by Friday 17th November. If you are paying via ParentPay we will gather consent electronically.

Year 6 Trip to Duxford		
Name of Child: I given consent for my child to attend the trip.		Class:
I encl	ose:	
	£14.00 via Card Machine (please pay in main school office) £14.00 via Cash/Cheque (please pay in main school office) My child is eligible for Pupil Premium.	
	Signed	Dated